
The Orange County Housing Authority (OCHA) will begin accepting applications for Project Based 
Voucher (PBV) units for Veterans and individuals experiencing homelessness on November 02, 2020 
until further notice. The project, hereafter known as Salerno at Cypress Village, is located at 501 
Nightmist, Irvine, CA 92618, and will have ten (10) three-bedroom units available for individuals 
experiencing homelessness, and eleven (11) one-bedroom and four (4) three-bedroom units available 
for eligible Veterans. 

Individuals who are experiencing homelessness, on OCHA’s current Housing Choice Voucher waiting list, 
and interested in applying for Salerno at Cypress Village may dial 2-1-1 to be connected to an Orange 
County Coordinated Entry System (CES) access point for households experiencing homelessness. 2-1-1 
staff will connect you to the provider appropriate to your circumstances for connection to CES. 
Information regarding CES’s Prioritization Policy may be found online at 
https://www.211oc.org/coc/coordinated-entry.html. 

For the units identified for individuals experiencing homelessness, admission preference will be given to 
applicants experiencing homelessness and referred by the CES to OCHA.  CES will verify homeless 
preference eligibility prior to referral to OCHA.    

Interested Veterans must meet the Veterans Affairs Supportive Housing (HUD-VASH) eligibility criteria, 
which includes, but is not limited to, VA health care eligibility and experiencing homelessness, as defined 
in the McKinney Homeless Assistance Act. Interested Veterans may contact the VA Community Resource 
& Referral Center (CCRC) for a determination of eligibility at 844-838-8300. 

For the units identified for Veterans experiencing homelessness, eligible individuals (as stated in 
preceding paragraph) who CES refers to OCHA will be given an admission preference. 


